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On March 5, 2025, the Commission on Population (POPCOM) Olongapo
City office staff took part in a comprehensive Civil Registration Lecture
and Birth Certificate Check-up session, aimed at enhancing the staff's
understanding of civil registration processes and ensuring the accuracy
of birth certificate records.

The informative lecture was facilitated by Ms. Josephine F. Arlantico,
Registration Officer II from the Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA).
During the session, Ms. Arlantico provided crucial insights into the legal
framework surrounding civil registration, the procedures involved, and
the importance of accurate birth registration. She emphasized the critical
role of proper documentation in ensuring the integrity of legal identities.

A practical component was included in the session, where staff members
had the opportunity to check their own birth certificates for any
discrepancies or necessary corrections. This hands-on approach
ensured that the staff fully understood the importance of accurate birth
certificate records and could apply the knowledge gained during the
session to assist the public effectively.

This initiative reflects POPCOM Olongapo City's commitment to
promoting accurate and efficient civil registration, which is essential for
effective population management and service delivery. The training is
expected to better equip the staff to support the community in civil
registration matters and ensure that residents receive reliable and
accurate services.
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PSA ZAMBALES MAINTAINS MOMENTUM IN PROVIDING EFFICIENT CIVIL REGISTRATION SERVICES
PSA Zambales kept a dynamic pace throughout March 2025, focusing on enhancing civil registration services and ensuring
efficient processing for residents across the province.

A major priority during the month was the processing of Certificate of Registration of Authority to Solemnize Marriage (CRASM)
applications and renewals. To uphold the integrity and legality of marriage solemnizations, PSA Zambales conducted on-site
church verifications at three different locations. These verifications aimed to confirm the legitimacy of solemnizing officers and
their respective religious institutions, thereby preventing any fraudulent practices related to marriage solemnizations.

At the same time, PSA Zambales remained dedicated to public outreach. Staff provided continuous information dissemination
and briefings to office visitors, addressing inquiries on a wide range of civil registration matters, including birth, marriage, and
death registrations. This proactive service ensured that all residents had access to accurate information and streamlined civil
registration services.

By maintaining a strong focus on both the integrity of legal processes and public assistance, PSA Zambales successfully
delivered vital civil registration services throughout March, reinforcing its role as a reliable partner in ensuring accurate and
accessible legal records for all.


